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SB 1153 is unjustified to Oregonians across the state of Oregon. 

 

I strongly oppose SB 1153  

 

What is the legislation’s end goal?  This bill is very confusing to just how far our state 

will go in monitoring and overcharging our water. 

 

Oregon is already overtaxing and becoming too expensive of a State to live in for 

many people, 

 

I ask that you vote No on this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathy Simms  


